
Study of Shinnecock’s Fluke, movement pattern and use of the Bay 

The Shinnecock Bay Restoration Program, in 
collaboration with the School of Marine and 
Atmospheric Sciences at Stony Brook University, is 
conducting a study of the Summer Flounder (Fluke) 
in Shinnecock Bay.  Adult specimens will be tagged 
with acoustic transmitters. The acoustic transmitters 
are used to monitor their movement within the Bay. 
 
We kindly ask for the release of any specimens 
captured wearing one of our transmitters (see 
photos). In the event the fish dies we would really 
appreciate a call to the following phone number 
(347) 221-4374 (Which can also be found on the fish 
transmitters). 
 
The number of tagged fish are limited and the data 
they can provide is of extreme importance. Your 
collaboration will contribute to a  better 
understanding of the ecology of this fish species and 
their impact on the Bay. Thank you in advance for 
your support. 

http://www.shinnecockbay.org/ 


